Landrake with St Erney Parish Council

Sir Robert Geffery Hall - Sole Trustees meeting

Date of meeting: 14th June 2022

Venue: Sir Robert Geffery Memorial Hall (following the Parish Council meeting)

Present: Mervyn Gingell (Chairman of the Parish Council), Graeme Francis (Vice Chairman of the Parish Council), Penny Mathers, Rosemary Savery, Nigel Owen, Hazel Cartledge-Claus, Kathy Smeardon and Karenza Heald (Parish Clerk)

Updates provided by M Gingell and G Francis

- The new committee has been formed but the officers have yet to be appointed.
- D Savery and G Knowles, resigning committee members, will continue to sign the cheques.
- An application to open a new bank account has been submitted to Lloyds bank.
- Energy costs in running the hall need to be reviewed. Income needs to be raised.
- The accounts have been filed to the Charity Commission.
- The insurance details have been provided.

F	Page 1	
Approved during the meeting held on	Minute _	